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Notice of Construction

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION
CONTRACT NO. T-012-18

RIVER DRIVE BRIDGE REHABILITATION
WARD 2, GEORGETOWN

The Town of Halton Hills is planning to rehabilitate the River
Drive Bridge over the Credit River starting in the spring of 2018.
The work includes traffic staging, removal of existing sidewalk,
new sidewalk, curb, railing, guide rail, and asphalt wearing
surface.

During construction the road will remain open, limited to one
lane for the duration of the project (August 2018).

Should you have any questions or wish to obtain more
information, please contact:

Michelle Mathies, C.E.T.
Project Manager, Municipal Infrastructure
Tel: 905-873-2601 ext. 2319
Fax: 905-873-8192
Email: michellem@haltonhills.ca 43

Statutory Public Meeting

Council for the Town of Halton Hills will hold a Statutory Public Meeting to examine and discuss the
Vision Georgetown Secondary Plan pursuant to Section 17 of the Planning Act, R.S.O., 1990. The
Vision Georgetown Secondary Plan is a Town initiated Official Plan Amendment for the property
bound by 15 Side Road to the North, Eighth Line to the East, 10 Side Road to the South and Trafalgar
Road to the West (see map). Members of the public are invited to attend and provide input on the
Town of Halton Hills draft Vision Georgetown Secondary Plan at this public meeting hosted by Town
Council.

There are two components to a Secondary Plan: 1) maps including a land use plan; and 2) policies to
implement the plan. The Draft Secondary Plan provides a range of residential and commercial uses to
accommodate approximately 18,000 people and 1,700 jobs for the 10 year period between 2021 and
2031. In addition to the residential and commercial uses, the draft Secondary Plan also includes a
Natural Heritage System, a comprehensive transportation system (including active transportation),
parks, schools, and a library/community centre to support this new community.

Copies of the draft Secondary Plan will be available for public review beginning on April 17, 2018 in
the Town of Halton Hills Planning and Sustainability Department and on the Town’s web site at:
www.visiongeorgetown.ca.

ALL INTERESTED CITIZENS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND

DATE/TIME: Monday May 7, 2018, 6:15 p.m.
LOCATION: Council Chambers, Civic Centre, 1 Halton Hills Drive, Georgetown
FILE NO: D08/VG Vision Georgetown

If you wish to be notified of the decision of the Town of Halton Hills on the proposed Official Plan
Amendment, you must make a written request to the Town of Halton Hills – PLANNING &
SUSTAINABILITY DEPARTMENT at 1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills, Ontario, L7G 5G2.

NOTICE OF STATUTORY PUBLIC MEETING
Concerning a Town Initiated Official
Plan Amendment Vision Georgetown

Secondary Plan
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NOTES:

1. If a person or public body would otherwise have an ability to appeal the decision of the Council of
the Town of Halton Hills to the Local Planning Appeal Tribunal but the person or public body does
not make oral submissions at a public meeting or make written submissions to the Town of Halton
Hills before the Official Plan Amendment is adopted, the person or public body is not entitled to
appeal the decision.

2. If a person or public body does not make oral submissions at a public meeting, or make written
submissions to the Town of Halton Hills before the proposed Official Plan amendment is adopted/
passed, the person or public body may not be added as a party to the hearing of an appeal before
the Local Planning Appeal Tribunal unless, in the opinion of the Tribunal, there are reasonable
grounds to add the person or public body as a party.

3. Any written comment/objection submitted to the Town of Halton Hills regarding these applications
which are being processed under the
Planning Act, may be made public as part
of the application process.

For more information about this matter,
including information about appeal rights
contact the Planning & Sustainability
Department, Town of Halton Hills, 1 Halton
Hills Drive, Halton Hills, ON, L7G 5G2, or
one of the Study Contacts listed below:

Tara Buonpensiero
Senior Planner - Policy
905-873-2601 ext. 2214
tarab@haltonhills.ca

Steve Burke
Manager of Planning Policy
905-873-2601 ext. 2254
stevebu@haltonhills.ca


